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2015-16 Federal Programs Preliminary Allocations 
We’ve received our preliminary allocations from the SDE for our Federal Programs. Our Title 

IA dollars have again decreased this year. This funding is what pays for Title I teachers and 

paraprofessionals at the elementary and middle schools, the elementary school librarian, and 

intervention classes at the middle school and high schools. Over the course of the last four years 

our allocations in Title IA have dropped $60,351.  

 

Consolidated Federal and State Grant Application (CFSGA) 

Christine Ketterling and I will be attending Consolidated Plan grant writing workshops May 12-

13. This Consolidated plan outlines how we will spend our federal program dollars in Title I, 

Title II, Title III LEP, State LEP, and Title I-C Migrant for the 2015-16 school year. In addition 

to the budget, action plans are required for each program. The plan is due June 30 with the 

anticipated approval date being sometime in mid-August. 

 

 

 


